
 

 

 Exeter Budget Recommendations Subcommittee 

 

Human Services Budget Mtg. 

October 30, 2020 

10 am 

 

Meeting began at 10 am 

Members Present: Christine Soutter – BRC Subcommittee Chair, Chris Zigmont - BRC Subcommittee 

Member, Liz Canada – BRC Subcommittee Member and Pam McElroy - Human Services 

The group discussed the human services grant funding requests for this year.  Twenty-two of the 

twenty-three requests had been previously funded.  The group discussed the nature of newest request 

and all were in agreement that the funding requested for this year was reasonable.  

Meeting was adjourned at 10:30 am. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Christine J. Soutter 


